
EACP Committee 

From: 	 sunny savage <sunnysavage@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Tuesday, September 08, 2020 7:26 AM 

To: 	 EACP Committee 

Subject: 	 EACP-1: INTEGRATED PEST AND ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT ON COUNTY 

PROPERTY 

Aloha, 

My name is Sunny Savage and I am in full support of EACP-1. Of course, I would like to see the changes happen at all 

locations prior to the 2 and 3-year exceptions, but am overjoyed by this well-written piece of legislation. The Commons 

are our most valuable spaces in society, and should be safe for all to enjoy without risk of harm. I urge you to vote yes, 

and believe current and future generations will thank you for your leadership. 

Thank you, Sunny Savage 

Sunny Savage 
Founder I Savage Kitchen App 
808.866.8294 
sunnysavage.com   
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